Hi [INSERT FACULTY NAME],
[bookmark: _GoBack]My name is [INSERT YOUR NAME] and I am the student chapter president for the Net Impact Chapter at [INSERT SCHOOL OR PROGRAM NAME]. Our chapter is a part of an international chapter community of students and professionals committed to using their careers, skills, and experiences to build a more just and sustainable world. As part of our official chapter recognition from Net Impact Central and the university, we are looking for a school official to be an advisor for our chapter. Chapter advisors are essential for providing strategic guidance as well as access to networks and resources for student chapters. We would be honored if you would consider being an advisor for our chapter. For more information on Net Impact, please refer to the brochure attached or check out the organization’s website: https://www.netimpact.org/. I would also be happy to schedule an in-person meeting to answer any questions you may have. Thank you for your consideration, and I look forward to hearing from you soon!

Best,

Chapter President, Net Impact [CHAPTER NAME]
Email
Phone Number


